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December 21, 2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Please be advised to ensure the continued health and safety of staff and students, the Orange Public School District have put 

together a staggered return to in-person learning  

 

As we are still immersed in a pandemic; our stellar staff continue to work closely with students.  In addition, teachers continue to 

work alongside their colleagues to ensure that the instructional scenarios presented to students are differentiated, targeted, and 

intentional.  Through professional development opportunities and collaboration, teachers are prepared to educate our students in 

any scenario. With this in mind, to ensure a smooth transition back to in-person instruction following the holiday break, students 

and staff will return as per the following schedule:   

 

Students will return on January 18, 2022, for in-person instruction after the Martin Luther King Jr. Observance Day (though 

synchronous instruction will commence daily from January 3, 2022, through January 14, 2022.)  Synchronous daily learning 

beginning January 3, 2022 will follow the student’s full schedule.  The school day will be the full length of the instructional day.   

  

Staff will return on January 10, 2022, and teach from district.  This will allow the staff time to prepare for in-person as students 

return on January 18, 2022.  

 

In closing, I want to thank you for your understanding and patience.     

  

Educationally yours, 
 

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  
 

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  

Superintendent of Schools  

 

 


